
RAYMOND £_ BUCK 
COMMERCIAL STANDARD BUILDING 

FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

April 7, 1950 

Dear Amon : 

Here is a t h ird Memor andum from 
Roy Callah an da t ed March 31 . I t was 
received here April 7 . 

These memos are intended to sum 
up t he conclusions that Roy reach ed 
from s t udies made during his services 
as Executive Director and are intended 
to assist t h e management of the Terminal 
Company in planning t he velopments. 


